



February 28, 2023

Dr. Debra L. McCurdy President Baltimore City Community College 2901 Liberty Heights Avenue Baltimore, MD 21215-7807

Dear President McCurdy:

This letter certifies that Baltimore City Community College, is a degree-granting, public institution chartered by the Maryland General Assembly, and maintains good academic and financial standing with the Maryland Higher Education Commission. The College is in full compliance with the Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR) 13B.02.02, *Minimum Requirements for In-State Degree-Granting Institutions*, and is approved to offer Associate Degrees and Certificate Programs. The College is also regionally accredited by the Middle States Commission on Higher Education.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter or need further information, please contact the Director of Academic Affairs, Trish Gordon McCown (trish.mccown@maryland.gov).

Sincerely,

Emily A.A. Dow, Ph.D. Assistant Secretary, Academic Affairs

EAAD/TGM

C: Dr. Brad Phillips, Executive Director, MACC
Dr. Laura J. Cripps, Vice President Academic Affairs, BCCC
Trish Gordon McCown, Director of Academic Affairs, MHEC